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MEMO-REG-OTM-2017-NOV -020 

November 29, 2017 

MEMORANDUM ORDER No 
Series of 2017 - 2018 

To 	 ALL HIGH FRUCTOSE CORN SYRUP (HFCS) 
AND CRYSTALLINE FRUCTOSE IMPORTERS 

From 	 ENGR. HERMENEGILDO R. SERAFICA 
Administrator 

SUBJECT : 	APPROVAL OF ALLOCATION FOR HFCS AND 
CRYSTALLINE FRUCTOSE IMPORTERS 

In view of the current sugar situation of the country that has affected millgate prices of 
sugar, all importers are advised to seek approval of HFCS allocation prior importation of 
the same. 

Furthermore, all are encouraged to purchase 40% of local sugar equivalent to the 
approved volume of HFCS imported. 

Please submit to the Regulation Department copies of delivery receipt, sugar release 
order (SRO) and other pertinent documents as proofs of purchase of local sugar from 
sugar traders. 

For strict compliance. 
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